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September 17, 2020 

 

 

 

 

SUBJECT: Short-List Selection Results ~ Selected and Non-Selected Notification 

I-70 West Vail Pass Auxiliary Lanes Phase I, MP 180 to MP 190, NHPP 0701-240 (21685) 

 

 

 

CDOT communicated with the proposing teams via email transmittal notifying each team of 

the short-list selection results regarding the selected and non-selected teams. 

 

Notification Date – September 14, 2020 

 

If your firm has additional questions or if it did not receive an email notification, please contact 

Roberta Lopez at roberta.s.lopez@state.co.us. 

 

 

 

 

 

Roberta Lopez 

Alternative Delivery Contracting Officer 

Engineering Contracts Unit 


